
Caledonia Park and Recreation Advisory Committee 
5 Openings  

Meetings are held once a month or as needed.  The Committee is 

responsible for reviewing and recommending to the Village Board on 

matters concerning special events, physical properties, parks staffing, 

and equipment needs, program content, and financial requirements 

based upon the community's needs and interest.  Residents of Caledonia 

involved in sports leagues that utilize Caledonia Parks are encouraged 

to apply.  If you are interested in serving your community as a 

Committee member, please submit an application and Resume to the 

Village Clerk at 5043 Chester Lane, Racine WI 53402 or email to 

kpope@caledonia-wi.gov.   The deadline is Friday, May 22, 2020. 
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